
February 24, 2025

Director Sharon Kershbaum 
District Department of Transportation 
Via email and the ANC Resolutions Website 

Re: ANC 6A support for FY25 Color the Curb installations near Maury Elementary School 

Dear Director Kershbaum:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on February 13, 2025 our Commission voted 5-0-0 
(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to send comments in support of DDOT’s selection of four 
intersections (see images below) near Maury Elementary School for the FY25 Color the Curb program.

The Commission appreciates DDOT’s attention to pedestrian safety in the C Street corridor, which continues 
to experience deadly crashes due to reckless and dangerous driving. We request that the mural designs 
harmonize with the themes of the crosswalk mural installed on 13th Street at Tennessee Avenue NE and that 
the tactical to permanent project at 13th Street and Constitution Avenue NE be considered as a future potential 
mural site, should conditions allow. 

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at 
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 
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Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at 
6A05@anc.dc.gov, and the Transportation and Public Space Committee Chair Patrick Bloomstine can be 
contacted at 6ATPSChair@gmail.com. 

On behalf of the Commission,

Dave Wethington
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 
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